










Ms. Fahey told the Board that TAG will be meeting with Planeteria to discuss 

several issues that need to be improved on the website and will raise the 

bandwidth question at that time. 

The rosters are currently being cleaned up to remove duplicate pass purchases to 

make room for waitlisted students on the Monte Vista buses. 

The Spring promotion was a success. Twenty-four passes were purchased 

compared to seven last year. 

There will be an opportunity to train a new service dog in the Fall. The same family 

will be training a new puppy and his name is Emmett. 

School outreach has been extensive. TRAFFIX admin has been tabling at school 

open houses, PTA meeting, San Ramon Bike Rodeo as well as doing outreach in 

school newsletters and a TRAFF IX bus event at Truck Town. 

All six elementary schools received a basket of TRAFF IX merchandise and a bus pass 

to auction off at their annual fundraisers. Once all winners are identified, a unique 

code will be issued to each recipient family to register for the free bus pass in the 

2023/24 school year. 

Driver Appreciation Day was on May 4, 2023, was at the First Student Concord 

location. A Taco Truck brunch was provided for all the drivers and staff. 

There were fifteen submissions to the Bus Pass Design contest. TAG voted a winner, 

Ellie Cabrales, who attends Neil Armstrong Elementary and is in the 3rd grade. She 

will be awarded a certificate and basket of TRAFF IX items. 

Director Stepper requested that there should be second and third place. 

A long-standing CAC member, Sherri Draper, resigned from the committee. She is 

going back to work and can no longer attend the meetings. Sherri has been an 

integral part of the CAC from the inception of the program. She rarely missed a 

meeting and helped at every Driver Appreciation celebration. A bouquet of flowers 

was sent to Sherri on behalf of the BOD and TAG to thank her for her service. 

B. Receive Update from Administrative Coordinator on TRAFFIX Operations

The end of the school year has run smoothly. There were just five incident reports.

The incidents were violations of bus rules such as dropping garbage and failure to

wear a seat belt.

Email and phone inquiries have increased significantly due to the start of pass sales.

Once the school year has ended the new schedules will be uploaded to the website.
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Constant Contact Survey Results 

Campaign Name: 22/23 Customer Service Survey Created 2023/04/25, 2:09:08 PM PDT 

Survey Starts: 360 

Survey Submits: 116 

Export Date: 06/22/2023 01:19 PM 

 

Answer Choice 

Strongly Agree 

Agree 

Disagree 

Strongly Disagree 

Don't Know 

MULTIPLE CHOICE 

0% 100% 

-
Total Responses 

My school bus driver provides timely pickup and drop off services. 

Answer Choice 

Strongly Agree 

Agree 

Disagree 

Strongly Disagree 

Don't Know 

0% 100¾ 

Total Responses 

Number of Responses 
Responses Ratio 

66 56% 

31 26% 

1 0% 

0 0% 

18 15% 

116 100-;. 

Number of Responses 
Responses Ratio 

60 51% 

45 38% 

5 4% 

2 1% 

4 3% 

116 100% 
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